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Hello,

I am a current resident of Campbell Drive. There is much talk at the moment about having a play structure put up in this
area. | believe having somewhere for parents and kids to go to play would be great. Currently there is no where in this
area to walk to. | have a toddler and so walking to Elgin Park isn't always an option. | don't think the neighborhood
warrants or is after a large structure, just something that can give some kids some exercise. Our neighborhood has
changed alot in the past few years and a place like this will help neighbour's connect and children to meet other little
ones in the area.

After years of lockdown its time for some attention to be given to reuniting people and communities. | really hope this is
taken into account when making this decision.

Thank you for your time.

Nicole Gray

Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada’s largest network.



